
 
From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Magellan expands mileage reimbursement for IBHP providers 
 
Overview 
Magellan has updated Appendix C in the Idaho Behavioral Health Plan (IBHP) Provider 
Handbook to clarify language related to mileage reimbursement. Mileage reimbursement is 
available for IBHP providers for round-trip travel from your office to meet with a member in 
their home or alternative location, and back to your office, for applicable services. You can find 
a list of service codes eligible for reimbursement in Appendix C under “Mileage 
Reimbursement.”  
 
We will include this change in the updated Appendix C, available Sept. 1. Please review it for 
more details once published. 
 

Questions? 
Contact Magellan at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
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